
The Housing Development Corporation Addresses Water Quality Complaint in 

Apartment 103, Powder Magazine, Phase 1  

 

Port of Spain, Monday, 24 July, 2023  

The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development (HDC) has now become aware today 

Monday 24th July 2023, of water quality issues affecting resident of Apartment 103, 

Powder Magazine, Phase 1. Several checks by the HDC has determined that this has not 

occurred at any other apartment in the building to date. 

 In 2022 the HDC’s Management paid visits on several occasions over 2022 to rectify all 

issues regarding the water quality at Apt 103 for which the HDC: repaired the 4” Waste 

line (Sewer), replaced 1 ½” PVC Lock Off valve in ducting - both internal and external 

valves were replaced to ensure proper water flow, replaced 1 ½” Pressure Waterline - 

from outside the compound to the ducting  

Further, our team of Foremen and Plumbers on November 27th 2022, conducted 

thorough site visits to assess and address the issue and investigations revealed, the 

water discoloration was linked to scheduled maintenance work carried out by the Water 

and Sewage Authority (WASA), confirming the water not being contaminated. 

The Housing Development Corporation (HDC) takes the well-being and satisfaction of its 

tenants seriously. We are committed to ensuring that all residents of our properties 

experience a comfortable and safe living environment 

In demonstrating our commitment to address concerns, the HDC will continue to 

conduct further investigative work to rectify this issue and maintain the highest 

standards of service for our valued residents. 
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